
	
	

Wednesday	Night	Services	
Our	Wednesday	Night	Bible	Study	Service	has	been	exploding	these	last	few	weeks!	We	now	

have	classes	for	every	age	group	divided	by	grades:	Pre-School,	K-3,	4-5,	6-8,	9-12,	and	Adult.	In	
addition,	we	are	serving	dinner	at	6	pm	every	week,	provided	by	the	church!	The	children	who	
have	been	coming	are	excited	about	the	new	lessons,	and	the	parents	and	other	adults	are	

gaining	spiritual	knowledge	every	week	with	Bro.	Danny.	We	hope	to	see	you	there!	

Prayer	Requests:	
• Our	Nation	and	

Troops	
• Our	Pastor	&	

Teachers	
• Unsaved	People	
• Our	sister	churches	

&	preachers	
• Stacy	Williams	
• Brenda	

Dillingham’s	
parents	

• Laura	Berg	
• Judy	Powell	
• Tom	&	Anita	

Valentine	
• Brenda	Hall	
• Jamie	Hall	
• Jerry	Bates	
• Georgie	Wilkerson	

• Louis	Lain	
• Lou	McCaleb	
• Benny	Edwards	
• Bro.	Jimmy	House	
• Kristi	Stewart	
• Becky	Allmon	
• Sheila	&	Randy	

Powell	
• Kathy	Koudelka’s	

Family	
• Bro.	Charles	Allan	

Gentry	
• Bro.	Benny	

Maggart	
• The	Kemp	family	
• David	Compton’s	

wife	
• Curtis	McPeake	

	

• Lee	Berg’s	Mother

MARCH	BIRTHDAYS:	
• Annette	Ramsey	
• Wilma	McPeake	
• Kayla	Arvin	
• Branson	Hood	
• Lacey	Tomlinson	
• Madi	Spears	
• Edward	Tomlinson	
• Jim	Lynn	
• Brenda	Dillingham	
• Dylan	German	
• Ben	Koudelka	
• Sheila	Powell	

	



	
	

Verse	of	the	Month:	
“But	he	knoweth	the	way	that	I	take:	when	he	hath	tried	me,	I	shall	come	forth	as	gold.	My	

foot	hath	held	his	steps,	his	way	have	I	kept,	and	not	declined.”	
(Job	23:10-11)	



	
	

Announcements	

Big	Things	are	happening	at	Beckwith!	Here	are	some	announcements	and	information	you	may	
want	to	know:	

• Bro.	Lain	Tomlinson	was	elected	Youth	Director	at	the	February	Business	Meeting.	He	
will	be	in	charge	of	all	youth	activities,	organizing	Sunday	School	and	Wednesday	night	
services,	VBS,	and	the	Christmas	Program.	

• The	church	voted	to	pave	the	parking	lot	across	the	street	from	the	church	as	well	as	
refinish	the	currently	paved	lot.	This	should	be	done	before	the	end	of	March.	

• Because	Easter	falls	on	the	first	Sunday	in	April,	the	church	has	decided	to	move	the	
April	business	meeting	to	the	second	Sunday,	April	8th.	

• There	will	be	an	Easter	Egg	Hunt	after	Worship	Service	on	Easter	Sunday.	Everyone	is	
invited	to	stay	and	participate!	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Long	Hair	in	the	Bible	

A	young	boy	had	just	gotten	his	driving	permit.	He	asked	his	father,	who	was	a	minister,	if	they	
could	discuss	the	use	of	the	car.	His	father	took	him	to	his	study	and	said	to	him,	“I’ll	make	a	

deal	with	you.	You	bring	your	grades	up,	study	your	Bible	a	little	and	get	an	appointment	at	the	
local	salon	for	your	hair	cut,	and	we’ll	talk	about	it.”	

After	about	a	month,	the	boy	came	back	and	again	asked	his	father	if	they	could	discuss	use	of	
the	car.	They	went	back	to	the	father’s	study,	and	the	father	said,	“Son,	I’ve	been	real	proud	of	
you.	You	have	brought	your	grades	up,	you’ve	studied	your	Bible	diligently,	but	you	didn’t	get	

your	hair	cut!”	

The	young	man	waited	a	moment	and	replied,	“You	know	Dad,	I’ve	been	thinking	about	that.	
You	know,	Samson	had	long	hair,	Moses	had	long	hair,	Noah	had	long	hair,	and	even	Jesus	had	

long	hair…”	

To	which	his	father	replied,	“Yes,	and	they	WALKED	everywhere	they	went!		

Events:	
• Daylight	Savings	Time	Ends-	March	11th	
• Fellowship	Dinner—March	14th	@	6:30	pm	
• Wednesday	Night	Bible	Study	every	Wednesday	night	@	7	pm	
• St.	Patrick’s	Day—March	17th	
• Third	Sunday	Night	Sermons	–	March	18th	@	6	pm	
• Women’s	Circle	Meeting	–	March	25th	@	6	pm	


